PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

31 October 2022

Excellency,

I have the honour to bring to your attention the enclosed letter and two annexes provided
by the Secretary-General, upon my request, in accordance with General Assembly resolution

60/180 of 20 December 2005 entitled “The Peacebuilding Commission”.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Csaba Korosi

All Permanent Representatives
and Permanent Observers to the
United Nations

New York



